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Year 4 

Homework Challenge – Summer Term 3.2  2024 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this half term, 
however children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular 
Reading, Spellings, Maths and English homework that are set each week. 
 
 

History – The Glorious 

Revolution   

Find out about King James II, 

William of Orange or the 

Duke of Monmouth.  

Create an informative fact 

file. 

Science – Our Solar System  

 
Find out about planets, stars , 

black holes and galaxies.  

 

Present your information in an 

imaginative 3D way! 

Geography –Asia  

(India and China) 

 
Find out about the customs, 

religions and festivals of 

India and China.  

Create a piece of art work 

based on your research. 

Maths – Be a Timestables 

Genius 

 

Create top tips and handy 

hints, flash cards or posters to 

help younger children learn the 

times tables facts up to 

12x12. 

 

 

RE – Being a good Christian 

 

 
Find out about the Christian 

way of life.  

 

Create a fact file , booklet or 

poster presenting your 

information.  

PSHE –Changes 

 
 

Understand the different 

changes we experience during 

puberty and how to deal with 

emotions arising from this. 

 

Produce a story, a poem or an 

illustration based on this. 

 

The challenge work is due in on the week beginning 15th July 2024 to show to the class. The 
above menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this half term. 
Depending on the option they choose, the children may choose to record their homework in a 
different way that doesn’t involve using pen and paper, such as a power point or model.  
 
We do ask that everyone please has a go at this homework so they all have something, no matter 
how small, to share at the end of each half term.  
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Ryan and the Y4 team. 
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